
 

SCOIL BHRÍDE 
Child Protection Statement 

Important Information 
 

The Board of Management have appointed 

new Designated Liaison Personnel for Child Protection 

 

The Child Protection Liaison personnel 

for Scoil Bhride are 

 

DLP (Designated Liaison Person) 

Ms. Jacinta Moran 
 

 

DDLP (Deputy Designated Liaison Person) 

Mr. Frank Keane 
 

 

If any person wishes to report a child protection 

concern the person can contact the above: 
 

Through the Secretary in the Office 

Phone: (091) 525052 or 

Email: jmoran@scoilbhrideshantalla.ie  

or fkeane@scoilbhrideshantalla.ie 
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